
Welcome
To the

11th Annual

Spc. Wilfredo Perez Jr.

Golf Classic

To Support

The Wilfredo Perez Jr. Memorial Fund

Monday, June 9, 2014

Silvermine Golf Club

  

Thank You

Jim Cain

of Cain Management and

Dunkin’ Donuts of Norwalk

For providing all the

coffee and donuts

Brenda Roos

Debbie McManus

Eliza Hoffman

Margery Roos

Jonny Roos

Senovia & Luis Ramirez

Tina Noonan

Karen Caiati

http://www.dunkindonuts.com/shoponline/Product.aspx?CategoryId=ACCE&GroupId=ACC06
http://www.dunkindonuts.com/shoponline/Product.aspx?CategoryId=ACCE&GroupId=ACC06
http://www.dunkindonuts.com/
http://www.dunkindonuts.com/


Spc. Wilfredo Perez, Jr. 

Spc. Wilfredo Perez, Jr., 24, of Norwalk, CT, was born in Brooklyn, NY on December 19, 1978 
to Wilfredo Perez, Sr. of Norwalk and Ann Marie Eccles of Queens. He lived in Queens until 
middle school, was a member of the Sea Cadets and was proud to have marched in the 1991 
Desert Storm ticker tape parade in New York City. 

Wilfredo moved to Connecticut to live with his father. He attended Nathan Hale Middle School 
and Norwalk High School and was a member of the R.O.T.C. program and a peer counselor, 
helping kids work out disputes. He walked numerous years for the MS Society and the 
American Diabetes Foundation. He volunteered at the 1995 Special Olympics World Games. 

Spc. Perez was assigned to Headquarters and Headquarters Company, 1st Battalion, 67th 
Armor Regiment, 4th Infantry Division, Ft. Hood, Texas. Army Spc. Perez and two other 
soldiers were killed on July 26, 2003 during a grenade attack in Iraq as they were guarding a 
children's hospital in Ba'Qubah, just north of Baghdad. He was the third Connecticut 
serviceman to die in Iraq and the first soldier in Norwalk killed in war since 1969. 

Before shipping out to Ft. Hood, Wilfredo Perez, Jr. worked with his father as a remodeling 
contractor. He also worked for Stew Leonard's and Sign-A-Rama in Norwalk. He loved 
designing signs freehand and with software. He hoped to use this experience and the GI bill to 
pursue a career in computer graphic design. 

Wilfredo Perez, Jr. was a leader—Strong physically and mentally; handsome and charismatic. 
You liked him immediately. He was kind-hearted and loved his family—he would do anything for 
them. He had a beautiful smile and loved to make people laugh. And even if you knew him only 
briefly, you would never forget him. 

Spc. Wilfredo Perez, Jr. was awarded the Army's Commendation Medal for meritorious service 
while assigned as the Personal Security Detachment for the Brigade Commander, the Purple 
Heart for wounds received in action, and the Bronze Star for the ultimate sacrifice for his 
country. 

Spc. Wilfredo Perez, Jr.'s final resting place is Cypress Hills Cemetery, Queens, NY. To honor 
our fallen hero and all veterans—past, present and future—The Wilfredo Perez Jr. Memorial 
Fund has been established in his name and memory.

Congratulations to the 2014

recipients of the

Mr. Jonathan Sanchez

was awarded $2,500 on May 22, 2014.

Jonathan is a Cadet from Norwalk High School.

He will be attending Norwich University in September.

Spc. Wilfredo Perez, Jr. Scholarship

Ms. Shivani Patel
was awarded $2,500 on June 5, 2014.

Shivani is an USN JROTC Cadet from 

Brien McMahon High School.

She will be attending NCC in September.

 



2014 Perez Jr Golf Classic

June 9, 2014

10:00 am Shotgun
Format: Scramble

Rain or Shine - Soft Spikes Only, No Metal Spikes

• This is a team event with foursomes (or threesomes if 

there are not enough people to make up foursomes)

• Each player hits a drive

• Select the best drive and mark it

• Each player then hits a second shot from this position 

Select the best second shot and mark it

• Continue in this way until the ball is holed out

• There is only one score for the foursome

• Prizes given to the lowest scoring teams

8:30 am: Registration Begins

Donuts/Coffee 

10:00 am: Shotgun Start/Scramble Format

2:30 pm: Lunch Reception/Awards

—Contests—
Top 3 Teams, Longest Drive,

Closest to Pin, Hole-in-One, Raffle, Silent Auction

Brief Overview of The Wilfredo Perez Jr. Memorial Fund

1. Award Scholarships: Since 2005, we’ve awarded $51,500 in college scholarships to 

graduating ROTC students at Norwalk High and Brien McMahon High Schools. This 

year we will again be awarding scholarships to college-bound ROTC cadet seniors at 

Norwalk and McMahon.

2. Support Veterans: In 2014, proceeds will be donated to these veterans’ organizations: 

Connecticut Fallen Heroes, American Warrior, Habitat for Humanity Veterans Build, 

and Homes for the Brave.

3. Erect a CT Monument:  We continue to raise funds for this memorial. The City of 

Bridgeport has generously donated a location in front of The Arena at Harbor Yard. It 

will honor all state military servicemen and servicewomen who have fallen in the 

response to 9/11. Our goal is to have the monument erected in 2015.

The Wilfredo Perez Jr. Memorial Fund, Inc. was established shortly after my son 
lost his life in Ba’qubah, Iraq on July 26, 2003. The Fund’s three primary goals are:

Proceeds in 2014, will go to the following: 1) College scholarships at Norwalk High 

and Brien McMahon, 2) Homes for the Brave, 3) American Warrior; once again with 

your help, we are sponsoring 20 WWII veterans to fly to DC to visit their memorial, 4) 

Habitat for Humanity, Veterans Build, and 5) Connecticut gold star families.

We continue to raise funds for a Connecticut memorial that will be erected honoring 

CT veterans who lost their lives in Iraq and Afghanistan. Please visit our website for 

more information: www.perezjrmemorialfund.org. 
My family and I thank each and every one of you for your continuous support. Your 
support not only honors my son; it honors all Connecticut veterans, past, present. 
-- Will

THE HOUR PUBLISHING COMPANY

1 Selleck Street

Norwalk, CT 06855

(203) 846-3281

http://www.perezjrmemorialfund.org/


Update



The SGT Steven J. DeLuzio Memorial Fund was set up to preserve 

Steven’s memory by providing scholarships to young athletes, who 

demonstrate the same values and leadership qualities Steven 

possessed.

The 2014 SGT Steven J. DeLuzio Memorial Golf Tournament is 

scheduled for August 18, 2014 at Glastonbury Hills Country Club, 

239 Country Club Road, South Glastonbury, CT 06073.

Golf Registration Fee Includes:

Registration Desk Opens at 10:30 AM

Shotgun Start at 12 Noon SHARP

Complimentary Practice Range

Complimentary BBQ lunch starting at 11 AM

18 Holes of Scramble Golf

On-course mini events (longest drive, shortest drive, closest to the 

pin, closest to the line) 

Mark DeLuzio will not be participating this year. The shortest drive 

trophy is now up for grabs.

Open bar cocktail hour after golf

Buffet dinner begins approximately at 6 PM

HOLE-IN-ONE prize car (make/model TBD)

Raffle & Live Auction during banquet

For anyone interested in contributing to the SGT Steven J. DeLuzio 

Memorial Fund, you can send your donations to the following:

SGT Steven J DeLuzio Memorial Fund

c/o Merrill Lynch

The Keating Group

185 Asylum Street

Hartford, CT 06103

The SGT Steven J. DeLuzio Memorial Fund is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 

organization. Contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Visit: www.sgtstevendeluzio.com



to our Supporters

David made the ultimate sacrifice for his country and I have made a promise to support 
our Troops and to keep my son’s memory for as long as I live.

We would like to invite you to our golf tournament, Friday September 12, 2014.

Registration will begin at 8:30 am followed by a shotgun start at 10:00 am.

The cost for this event is $160.00 / Per Person 

This includes a Round of Golf, Cart, a Continental Breakfast 8:30 am. Lunch on the 

turn. Dinner to follow around 3:00 pm.

Please remember that this will benefit many charities in the Connecticut area,

including a Local 777 scholarship in David’s name, Give 2 troops and the Glastonbury, 

CT VFW.

Your help is needed to make this a successful event and would be greatly appreciated 
by the Men and Women that serve for our country to protect our Freedom!

Directions to Hawk’s Landing Country Club, Pattonwood Drive, Southington, CT

From I84 East ramp (from Waterbury)… Take exit 32 (Queen St), left at the end of the 

exit Go 1/10th of a mile, take a left onto Laning St…

SEE “From Laning ST” below

From I84 West ramp (from Hartford)… Take exit 32 (Queen St), right at the end of 
exit Go 4/10th’s of a mile, take left onto Laning St

From Laning St… Go to the top of the hill. The road will bend sharply to the right. 

Take the very next left which is still Laning St. Go to the Stop sign and make a left 
onto Flanders Rd (be careful here-the cars from the right do not have a stop sign. Go 

about a ½ mile and take a left onto Pattonwood Dr… Go 4/10th’s of a mile, take a right 
into Hawk’s Landing Country Club

Sincerely,

SGT David Coullard Committee

The Sgt David Coullard Memorial Fund is a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization. We are registered 
with the Internal Revenue Services & Attorney General’s Office for Charitable Organizations / 
Tax ID # 27-0686708

The SGT David Coullard Memorial Fund

23 Jeffrey Dr East Hartford, CT 06118

860-568-5988

My name is Anita Coullard Dziedzic and I am the Prepared 

Foods Manager at Stop & Shop Store, Glastonbury, CT.

David was my son who died while serving his country in 

Iraq on August 1, 2005.

David graduated from Glastonbury High School in 1992. He joined the Marine Corp in 

1994. He completed his commitment in 2003 and went on to earn a degree in Heating 

and Air Conditioning at the CT Plumbers & Pipefitters Local 777 J.A.T.C. And then 

went on to work in this field.

www.sgtdavidcoullard.com

Andy Papadatos LaCroix Family

American Warrior Liberty Mutual

Anita & Greg Dziedzic Lillian August

AON Hewitt Lisa Story & Phil Kaplan

Barcelona Wine Bar Main Street America Group

BevMax Margaret Brown

Bigelow Tea Michael Mastroni

Bozzuto's Mike Dolan

Cablevision Mulvehill Family

City Electric National Grange Mutual

City of Bridgeport Norwalk PD

Colonial Coatings Nutmeg Interiors

Crunch Fitness Pepsi Bottling Co.

CT Design Center R. Hadin & R. Gardner

CT Fallen Heroes Randy Napolentano

CT Sports Center Regency Limousine

Currie Tire Robert Gee

C N A Robert Hoffman

David Smith Select Plastics

Dichello Distributors Sue Doody

Dooney & Bourke Syd Gordon

Drinx Unlimited Inc. The Hour Newspaper

Gary Caiati The Sports Authority

Harleysville Thomas Klaffky

Hialet Associates Towers Insurance

Hollander Foundation Trader Joe's

Jeanne Heiser U. Schambeck & A. Hamilton

JetBlue Utica National Insurance

Joan McNally Walkers Shortbread

Kevin Gaetano Wusthof-Trident

King Industries WWE

http://sites.google.com/site/sgtdavidcoullardmemorialfund/home/DavidJCoullardSeal.jpg?attredirects=0
http://sites.google.com/site/sgtdavidcoullardmemorialfund/home/DavidJCoullardSeal.jpg?attredirects=0


Join us for our Homestyle Cooking.

Pasta dishes, Fresh Seafood, Steaks,

Chops, Burgers, Great thin crust 

pizza and Much More!

Open 7 days a week

Your Hosts:

Spinola and Marsan Families

1-1/2 Cove Ave.

East Norwalk, CT

(203) 853-7827

facebook.com/PartnersCafePizzeria

(Take Out also Available)



Visit these awesome Restaurants
Ripka's Beach Café The Grille at Silvermine Golf Club

The Old Mill Qdoba

Match Barcelona

Tuscany at Mohegan O'Neill's

Tavern on 7 Little Barn

The Brewhouse Norwalk Pizza & Pasta

Don Carmelo's The Original NY Bakery

We Love You

the Kohler-Roos 
Family

http://www.americanwarrior.us/
http://www.americanwarrior.us/


Furthermore, we have not even to risk 

the adventure alone, for the heroes of all 

time have gone before us.  The labyrinth 

is thoroughly known.  We have only to 

follow the thread of the hero path, and 

where we had thought to find an 

abomination, we shall find a god.  And 

where we had thought to slay another, 

we slay ourselves. Where we had 

thought to travel outward, we will come 

to the center of our own existence.  And 

where we had thought to be alone, we 

will be with all the world.

- Joseph Campbell

In Memory of Jay.

The Hoffmans

Rob, Eliza, Jeff and Annie

KING INDUSTRIES

King Industries, Inc

Science Road

Norwalk, CT 06852

p. 203-866-5551

f. 203-866-1268

e. info@kingindustries.com

A big thank you goes out to the young ladies from the 
Miss Connecticut organization for coming out and 

helping us today



Connecticut’s Wall of Honor

Products, knowledge, and services. Sure, they’re important, 

but no insurance company can operate on the merits of these

alone. You also need unwavering support. And with Liberty

Mutual Insurance, that’s exactly what you get.

We operate with one goal in mind – doing right by our valued 

agents, brokers, and mutual customers. That’s why we offer 

focused expertise for large, mid-sized and small commercial 

businesses. 

Our local decision-making authority and expertise enhanced by

national capabilities and resources is what sets us apart.

Learn more at libertymutualgroup.com/business. 

© 2013 Liberty Mutual Insurance, 175 

Berkeley Street, Boston, MA 02116

Air Force Tech. Sgt. John Chapman – Windsor Locks Army Lt. Col. Michael J. McMahon – West Hartford 

Air Force Maj. Raymond G. Estelle – New Haven Army Staff Sgt. Henry Irizarry – Waterbury 

Air Force Staff Sgt. Todd James Lobraico Jr. – New Fairfield Army Sgt. Joseph M. Nolan – Waterbury 

Navy SEAL Petty Officer Jason Dale Lewis – Brookfield Army Spec. Robert Hoyt – Ashford 

Navy SEAL Chief Petty Officer Brian R. Bill – Stamford Army Staff Sgt.Thomas Vitagliano – New Haven 

Coast Guard Petty Officer 3 Nathan Bruckenthal – Ridgefield Army Spec. Christopher Hoskins – Danielson 

Marine Staff Sgt. Phillip Jordan – Enfield Army Major Stephen C. Reich – Washington 

Marine Cpl. Kemaphoom Chanawongse – Waterford Army PFC Nicholas Madaras – Wilton 

Marine Lnc. Cpl. Lawrence Philippon – West Hartford Army Capt. Jason R. Hamill – Salem 

Marine Lnc. Cpl. John Schmidt III – Brookfield Army Staff Sgt. Joseph E. Phaneuf II – Eastford 

Marine Sgt. David Coullard – Glastonbury Army Sgt. Richard Ford – East Hartford 

Marine Cpl. Stephen Bixler – Suffield Army PFC Stephen K. Richardson – Bridgeport 

Marine Capt. Brian S. Letendre – New Britain Army 1st Lieut. Keith Heidtman – Norwich 

Marine Cpl. Jordan Pierson – Milford Army PFC Orlando E. Gonzalez – Bridgeport 

Marine Lnc. Cpl. Philip Johnson – Enfield Army PFC Andre Craig – New Haven 

Marine Cpl. Kevin J. Dempsey – Monroe Army Sgt. Jason Lantieri – Killingworth 

Marine Cpl. Christian Cotner – Waterbury Army First Lt. Thomas J. Brown – Shelton 

Marine Cpl. Xhacob LaTorre – Waterbury Army Capt. Benjamin Sklaver – Hamden 

Marine Lnc. Cpl. Tyler Griffin – Voluntown Army Staff Sgt. Ronald Spino – Waterbury 

Army PFC Wilfredo Perez, Jr. – Norwalk Army Sgt. Edward Kramer – Southington 

Army Staff Sgt. Richard Eaton, Jr. – Guilford Army Spec. Dennis Pratt – Southington 

Army Sgt. David Travis Friedrich – Naugatuck Army Staff. Sgt. Edwin Rivera – Waterford 

Army PFC Anthony D’Agostino – Waterbury Army Sgt. Steven DeLuzio – Glastonbury 

Army Sgt. Maj. Philip Albert – Terryville Army PFC Gebrah Noonan – Watertown 

Army PFC Jeffrey Braun – Stafford Army Spec. David R. Fahey Jr. – Norwalk 

Army Capt. Eric Paliwoda – Farmington Army Sgt. 1st Class Dae Han Park – Watertown 

Army Sgt. Benjamin Gilman – Meriden Army Staff Sgt. Frank Adamski III – Plainfield 

Army Spec. Tyanna Avery Felder – Bridgeport Army Spec. Richard C. Emmons III – North Granby 

Army Sgt. Felix DelGreco – Simsbury Army Pfc. Eric D. Soufrine – Woodbridge 

Army PFC Melissa Hobart – East Haven Army Sgt. Edward J. Frank II – Hartford 

Army Spec. Jacob Martir-Gutierrez – Norwich Army Staff Sgt. Ari R. Cullers – Waterford 

Army Chief Warrant Officer William Brennan – Bethlehem Army Spec. Philip C. S. Schiller – Winsted 

Army Captain Andrew Pedersen-Keel – Madison


